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Brian Johnson Staff Susan Sadecki, president and CEO of the Main Street
Community Foundation.

Main Street Community Foundation is accepting
scholarship applications
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BRISTOL – The Main Street Community Foundation is
currently accepting scholarship applications from local
students.

Samantha Rajotte, Scholarship & Program Officer at the
Main Street Community Foundation said that the Main
Street Community Foundation is currently accepting
scholarship applications for more than 80 different
funds.

"There is $275,000 available this year," she said. "The
deadline to apply is March 11."

The scholarships are available to graduating seniors,
current college students and adults returning to school who are or will be attending two or four year
colleges. There are also scholarships for technical schools and career certification programs.

Additionally, Rajotte said that there are also a few scholarships available for students attending elementary
and secondary private schools in Bristol.

"The majority of scholarships are open to residents of Bristol, Burlington, Plainville, Plymouth, Southington
and Wolcott who are graduating high school seniors, current college students or adults returning to school,"
said Rajotte.

Each scholarship has unique eligibility criteria established by the donor.

"Donors are individuals, families, businesses or other organizations that seek to assist students in pursuing
their education and career goals and dreams," said Rajotte. "They have a belief that helping students ease
the financial obligations of education is an investment in the future."

A full list of scholarships available, as well as their eligibility criteria and links to the online applications,
are available on the Foundation website, mainstreetfoundation.org.

For more information, email Rajotte at samantha@mainstreetfoundation.org or call her at 860-583-6363.

Brian M. Johnson can be reached at 860-973-1806 or bjohnson@bristolpress.com.


